


Wallingford-area natural gas main 
replacement project completion 

For the past 9 months, Puget Sound Energy and 
lnfrasource crews have been working to replace the 
natural gas main serving your neighborhood. The 
natural gas work is now complete. We thank you for 
your patience while we completed this important 
project. Now that the natural gas work has been 
completed, you may notice ongoing temporary patch 
work on the roads and/or sidewalks. 

These temporary patches will remain until a contractor 
crew from AA Asphalting, Inc. returns to complete the 
final road and/or sidewalk restoration. The restoration 
is dependent upon weather, permitting and crew 
availability. We expect that final road restoration will 
begin in spring 2020 and continue into the summer. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
me at the information below and reference project 
#109107217. Thank you! 

John Goa/ 
PSE Pro,ea Manager 
425-505-3768 
�hn.guay@pse.com 
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